
AP VENDOR REQUEST TIPS
 Please do not have vendors contact AP 

directly about becoming a vendor. They 
would need to contact the Bid 
Coordinator in Procurement.

 If a vendor is needing to update their 
name and address, please do not have 
them contact AP directly. An AP Vendor 
Request would need to be submitted 
by an authorized NEISD employee.
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